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Rep. Robyn Vining Recognized As  

“Friend of Family Medicine”  
 

MADISON–Representative Robyn Vining (D-Wauwatosa) was recognized by the Wisconsin 

Academy of Family Physicians as a “Friend of Family Medicine” for her work to promote 

effective healthcare policy during the 2023-24 legislative session. Representative Robyn Vining 

released the following statement:  

  

“I am honored to be named a ‘Friend of Family Medicine’ by the Wisconsin Academy of Family 

Physicians for going above and beyond to promote effective healthcare policy and support 

family medicine in Wisconsin. Every Wisconsinite deserves high-quality, affordable healthcare, 

and I will continue working to make this a reality for Wisconsin families. Forward together.” 

 

Rep. Vining represents the 14th Assembly District, which includes parts of Wauwatosa and West Allis. For 

more information, visit Rep. Vining’s website here. 

### 
 

 

  

https://legis.wisconsin.gov/assembly/14/vining/

